
Welcome 
 
We would like to warmly welcome all those who have come to honor the 
memory of our donors, and the gift that they have given us.  The 
coordinators and participants of this program appreciate your presence 
although this is not why you came here.  Your presence withstands those 
that had learned to appreciate the gift of living and letting live, the 
beauty of God’s creation and the results of evil.  To the students, each 
donor had given you unforgettable and unique individual experiences 
that would be part of you the rest of your life.   
 
Today, we honor a highly respectable gesture to humanity, to the future 
of our health care professionals, and to the community at large. 
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In Memory of Our Donors 
 

You must have been selfless to realize and act on the fact that other could 
benefit from the gift of your body. 

You must have been trusting to know that we students would respect, learn 
from, and be truly grateful for the gift you alone could bestow. 

You must have been giving for you openly shared with people unknown to 
you the one thing that is completely yours 

You must have been brave to accept that your time in this life is limited and 
to act on that acceptance by choosing a place for your body, a place where 
your body becomes our most effective teacher. 

You must have been loved for the strength of that love is witnessed by your 
gift. 

We thank your family members for supplying that love, and for being here 
today in celebration and remembrance of you. 

We honor your selfless, trusting, brave and lobbing people who have taught 
us so much and who remind us daily of our quest to become caring and 
competent physicians. 
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